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PRIVATE PRACTICE

POLICY:
The welfare of the consumer should be the primary consideration.  These guidelines refer to consumers living within the EFC service area.

The Board allows staff to engage in private practice as long as it is in accordance with existing procedures and laws.  It must be understood that there are possibilities for a conflict of interest involved.  Staff must exercise great care to see that these conflicts do not materialize.  Violation of policy and/or procedures will be grounds for dismissal.

PROCEDURES
Whenever possible, Receptionist/secretary should be in charge of making appointments for all prospective consumers of EFC.

Referrals of prospective consumers or current consumers should not be made to outside sources when the appropriate services are available at EFC. 
Staff members will not see their private consumers at any EFC facility or on EFC time.

Private practice contracts with agencies with whom EFC contracts for services will not be permitted.

It is the responsibility of the practitioner to discourage private consumers from calling the practitioner at EFC.

STAFF MEMBERS SHOULD NOT TRANSFER CURRENT OR FORMER CONSUMERS TO PRIVATE PRACTICE.
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